Dike, Darlene

From: Evelyn Humphreys (NN

Sent: 25 June 2015 19:41
To: Planning
Subject: Application 2015/2988/P Assoc ref 2015/0746/PRE2014/0176/P - Variation of

condition 19(development in accordance with approved plans) as granted under ref
2014/0176/P dated 18/12/14

Name: Evelyn Humphreys
Address: 14 Thurstan Dwellings, Newton St., WC2B 5EP

Planning App. address: Parker Tower,Parker St., WC2B SEP

T object to the proposed work referred to above on the grounds that the increased height & over
development of the building will impact adversely on my home, reducing natural light, increasing
overlooking & noise from its multiple flats & occupants.

In addition, the outgoing previous developers had agreed at several meetings with residents on certain
specific conditions to ensure minimal disturbance to our homes, thus obtaining planning permission without
our objection. The new developers have given us no such assurances.

Furthermore, the latest design is not in context with neighbouring Holland & Thurstan Dwellings' planted
courtyards & ivy covered walls. A greener concept with trees screening the short space between two
buildings + a living green roof atop the lower social housing section had been promised - none of which has
been upheld by the new developers.

it's all cool...



